
December 14, 2014 

Chris Fria 

Chair, Design Technology Department 

Santa Monica Collage 

1900 Pico Boulevard 

Santa Monica, CA 90405 

 

Dear Professor Fria, 

I went to Santa Monica College fall 2013 for just one semester before I had to go back to 

Sweden. I decided to pursue a bachelor´s degree starting again at SMC spring 2015. I knew 

that Computer Science was the field for me, but I hadn’t yet found my niche until I received 

the email from you. All the pieces fell into place and the title Information Architect intrigued 

me. 

SMC offering a Bachelor Degree in Interaction Design is just what I need and want. I would 

jump at the opportunity to enroll in such a program. It seems like the perfect package of user 

interface design and technological programming. I would get to use my experience of 

administration support and system management as I learn in the “behind the scenes” 

aspects. This is the perfect major for me. An education like this would strengthen my 

competence and deepen my knowledge, it would set me on a career path with a whole new 

level of expertise and I know that I could do great things with the education.  

I will begin at SMC with the perfect qualifications for this major. I have the passion, 

enthusiasm, and background to make this something special for both myself and for SMC as 

a part of the first graduating class in Interactive Design! 

With that said, I fully support and hope it will become a reality. And I really hope that I will get 

a chance to be a part of it. 

Best regards, 

 

 

Zarah Evling 
Computer Science 
evling_zarah_amira@student.smc.edu 

 


